
 
 
 
January  2012 
Introduced BOD members 
Review of programs and budget for the 2012 year  
New and renewing membership forms sent out, addition of LIFE MEMBER , Mandy 
Newsletter to membership via Constant Contact, Cathy 
Mailing to past hosting students and area French teachers to recruit students for July visit 
to Frejus, Lori 
President Cathy talk with local artists on cultural fund 
FSCA BOD meeting 
 
February 
Mardi Gras party / fund-raiser held at home of Patsy and Guy Prud’homme 
Newsletter updates to membership via Constant Contact, Cathy 
Participated in Culture Ala Carte for Spotsylvania Schools, Leigh, Roy Lori, Cathy 
Communications with Maryse Rigoulot for July 2012 visit French to Fredericksburg 
 
March 
Continued monthly gatherings of Le Cercle Fred, monthly French-speaking conversation 
group hosted by Bob Bugno, Falls Run 
Contacts with Cherine Gabbera from Frejus for 2013 visit, Crag Vasey 
FSCA BOD meeting 
Talk to Girl Scouts, Mandy 
Interviews and Selection of Chaperones to Frejus in July 
Scholarship Committee chooses students to receive scholarships 
 
April 
Selection of students/meetings begin for students to Frejus in July, Lori, Connie, Leigh 
News Updates to membership via Constant Contact Cathy 
FSCA BOD meeting 
 
May 
Newsletter Updates published via Constant Contact Cathy 
New P.O. Box for FSCA address by Mandy 
Contact to area businesses, sport teams, etc. for donations for student visit by Roy 
FSCA BOD meeting 
 
 



June 
FSCA local artists’ artwork was displayed at a show at the La Palette des Arts in St. 
Aygulf from June 15 - June 29, 2012.  
Ruby Tuesday Fundraiser June 13 and 14   
Talk to/Donation of new computer to FSCA from Fredericksburg PC Users group Roy 
June Newsletter to FSCA membership via Constant Contact Cathy 
 
July  
FSCA moves office to University of Mary Washington, Trinkle Hall, Craig 
Arrival of French students and adults for two week visit (total of 24 persons) 
Bastille Day Celebration Old Mill Park by Judy 
Raffle fundraiser begun for weekend get a way at Prince Michel Winery by Mandy 
New Mayor Greenlaw meeting with Fredericksburg and Frejus Presidents, Cathy 
Herndon and Maryse Rigoulot 
 
August 
Contacted area French teachers with information about FSCA Lori 
FSCA BOD meeting 
 
September 
 FSCA Newsletter sent to members via Constant Contact, Cathy 
Assisted Jumelage of Frejus with plans for Thanksgiving dinner by sending appropriate 
seasonal decorations 
Raffle for Prince Michel drawn at La Petite Auberge 
Talk to Rotary Club on Honduras group considering a Sister City, Roy 
 
October 
Applications for chaperones of student trip 2013 distributed 
FSCA BOD meeting 
Annual meeting preparations 
Steve Beauch and Bob Antozzi checked on and cleaned the pan  
 
November  
Annual meeting at the Community Room of the Free-Lance Star, Great gifts fundraisings 
table, live auction fund-raiser, member recognitions 
Newsletter sent to FSCA membership via Constant Contact Cathy 
Beginning of preparations for 2013 budget and programs 
 
December 
Beginning of grant request to City of Fredericksburg 
Selection of chaperones for July 2011 visit 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cathy Herndon 
FSCA President, November 8, 2012 
 


